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Dear Parents/Carers, 

PARTAKE THEATRE COMPANY 

As part of our “That’s not my Mummy!” Egyptian topic, we have been lucky enough to have 

secured a date with Partake Theatre Company who will be visiting Year 3 on the following 

days: 

 

• 3SF   Wednesday 15th November 

• 3D & 3F Thursday 16th November 

 

The workshop will last all day and will truly bring our topic to life as the children explore 

traditional Ancient Egyptian music, medicine, clothing and artefacts. The activities they 

undertake will include;  

 

• Discovering and exploring the spices and medicines of Ancient Egypt  

• Investigating and handling artefacts used in the mummification process 

• Discovering the clothing and makeup of an Egyptian princess  

• Taking part in a stunning and atmospheric ‘burial ceremony’ where the story unfolds 

through the use of costume, narration, mime, music, dance and drama 

 

We know that this will thoroughly inspire the children as they explore their new topic and it 

has always been a huge success over the years. 
 

We are asking for a contribution of £10.75 per child towards the cost of the workshop in 

order for the day to go ahead.  Please be aware that the sessions will not go ahead without 

sufficient support.  When deciding whether or not to run such an event, consideration has been 

given to the increased pressure on family finances due to the current economic climate.  Please 

do let us know if you require any additional support in this respect by emailing 

BAP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk.  Payment should be made by ParentMail +Pay by Monday 

13th November. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  We are all really looking forward to an exciting day 

and can’t wait to share the photos and videos with you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Helen Fleming 

Year 3 Leader 
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